
HANDS OFF OUR PENSIONS!

This week, your 1199 Bargaining Committee met with League Management. Instead 
of responding to our proposal, they presented their own proposal of significant 
“modifications” to the benefit structure.  These “modifications” are actually cuts, 
and we won’t stand for it. 

Now it is up to us to focus on the work we need to do inside our chapters.  We 
need to talk to our sisters and brothers and remind them that this fight is literally 
for our future. 

WE HAVE EARNED OUR PENSIONS! We are UNITED in this FIGHT, and we will WIN!

“Providing quality safe care is not only of great importance to our patients, 
but it is what will guarantee our employment and the viability of our 
institutions. In this healthcare climate quality of care, and not quantity of
services, is now paramount. This cannot be accomplished without our 
Registered Nurses. It is my hope as the bosses are watching their dollars 
and cents, that they realize that it only makes sense to invest in their nurses.”

Barbara Jean Moody, RN, Long Island Jewish Forest Hills

“All our proposals were drafted with the intent to 
deliver high quality care to each of our patients. 

order for us to give 100% to each of our patients.  

bedside to take care of our patients.”

Jane A. Gerenscer, RN, Good Samaritan Hospital

     TO WIN

THIS FIGHT

    WE MUST

           UNITE!
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